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September 22, 2015 
 
Mr. Al Zadeh 
Manager Pipeline Safety Section 
Utah Division of Public Utilities 
Heber Wells Building 4th Floor 
160 E 300 S 
Salt Lake City, UT 84111 
 
RE: Supplemental 2014 Distribution Annual Report 
 
 
Dear: Mr. Zadeh, 
 
Please see the attached Supplemental 2014 Distribution Annual Report for Questar Gas 
Company. 
 
It was discovered that the number of reported Excess Flow Valves (EFV) installations 
reported in the 2014 Annual Report was under reported by 454 or 3.8%.  The cause was 
determined to be due to paper work and platting processing delays.  A process change 
has been made to remediate the cause.  
 
Respectfully, 
 

 
 
Richard J. Kiser II 
 
Attachments: 
 Supplemental 2014 Distribution Annual Report Utah 
 
Info Copy: 
 
Vaughn Shosted, Vice President Operations 
Jeff Hansen, Manager Operations Support 
Barrie McKay, Vice President, State Regulatory Affairs 
Mark Warner, Chief DOT Compliance Officer, Questar Corporation 
Justin I. Withers, Supervisor, System Integrity Operations Compliance 
Jimmy Betham, Pipeline Safety Engineer, Division of Public Utilities 
Chien Hwang, Pipeline Safety Engineer, Division of Public Utilities 
Connie Hendricks, Office Specialist, State of Utah, Department of Commerce 
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